
December Newsletter

Living Advent 
Calendar


Congratulations to this 
talented artist in P5a for 
their winning entry for the 
Living Advent competition 
to light up for Christmas! A 
group of hardy families and 
neighbours braved the cold 
to see our window lit up on 
7th December. Thanks to 
the choir as well who came 
along to sing some festive 
songs to get us in the mood 
for Christmas. 


Community 
Christmas Events


Well Fed (South Street ) 
19th December - 6-8pm.  
Community Christmas 
Dinner.                           
23rd December - 10-12pm.  
North Pole breakfast.  


Living Advent Group                        
18th December at 6pm 
Carol singing Scotstoun 
Primary MUGA.   


Kingsway  Courts.       
Santa’s Grotto at Kingsway 
Court 21st December at 
3pm. Free gift for children 
0-16. 


Christmas Jumper Day


Our Christmas Jumper Day is on the last day, 
Thursday 22nd December. Children can wear 
anything festive on that day; a hairband, 
tinsel or jumper if they have one already. We 
ask, if possible, that the children could bring 
a donation for the food bank at Heart of 
Scotstoun. 

Reminder

School closes at 2.30pm on Thursday 22nd 
December.


Dates for your Diary 2023


Wednesday 4th Jan. 	 School reopens

Tuesday 17th Jan. 	          Family Fitness 	 	 

	 	 	 	 Night (PTA event)

Thursday 19th Jan.          P7 residential   	 	    

 	 	 	 	 meeting

Monday 13th Feb.  	 Holiday

Tuesday 14th Feb.   	 Holiday

Wednesday 15th Feb. 	 In-service day


	 


Welcome to our December Newsletter. We have really enjoyed our family events we 
have been able to have this session. Thank you to those of you who have supported 
the PTA Christmas Fair and were able to attend the nativity performances of the 
Bossy King. The children and staff have worked so hard to put on a fantastic show 
and we have really enjoyed it. 

On behalf of all the staff at Scotstoun Primary, I would like to wish you and your 
families a very merry Christmas and a happy and healthy 2023.

Best wishes,

E. McGill


Panto Time!


Thank you to Halo Arts for their kind 
invitation to P4-P7 to see Sleeping Betty at 
the Maryhill community Centre.Everyone 
who attended had a great time. Thank you to 
the parent helpers  who were able to come 
along and help us as well. We really 
appreciated it!

Class Parties


The class parties will take place on Monday 
19th December for P1-P3 and Tuesday 20th 
for P4-P7. Children can wear their own 
clothes - sequins and sparkles are most 
welcome! There may be some other surprises 
that day too. There will be a disco for P4-P7 
however a quiet zone will be available for 
those that prefer that. 
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